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 5 

The purpose of the Bylaws Committee is to review the bylaws of OSMA, to make changes to the 6 

OSMA bylaws when changes are approved by the AAMA House of Delegates and mandated by 7 

AAMA bylaws. The Bylaws Committee is also responsible for reviewing the bylaws of each 8 

Chapter of OSMA, on a rotating basis. 9 

 10 

At the request of the Leadership Committee working to update the OSMA Board Manual, 11 

President Miller surveyed the OSMA Board regarding changing the name of OSMA work 12 

groups from Teams back to Committees. The response was unanimously in favor of returning to 13 

using the term committees. This change is a “housekeeping” matter, meaning it does not require 14 

a vote by the General Assembly. This Chair has updated the bylaws and will distribute them 15 

once again. 16 

 17 

This Chair has agreed to remain as Chair of the Bylaws Committee for the coming OSMA fiscal 18 

year. It is the desire of this Chair that more members of OSMA would join this committee and 19 

become familiar with the OSMA bylaws. 20 

 21 

 22 

Joyce Garibay, CMA (AAMA) 23 

Bylaws Committee Chair 24 

 25 

Committee Members: 26 

Kathy Puckett, CMA (AAMA) 27 

Dawone Youngers, CMA (AAMA) 28 

Christy Oldenstadt, CMA (AAMA) 29 

 30 

Ex-officio:   31 

Candy Miller, CMA (AAMA), OSMA President 32 

Johnny Adamson, CMA-AC (AAMA), OSMA Parliamentarian 33 
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